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God’s love knows no barriers.  St. Pascal’s...where all people matter. 
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FROM THE PASTOR'S DESK  

Each year the Church in the United States celebrates October as Respect 

Life Month. This is a time we can use to deepen our understanding of why we 

“Respect Life” and what that looks like day-to-day. Last December, Pope Francis 

recalled the 150th anniversary of the declaration of Saint Joseph as Patron of the 

Universal Church and marked the occasion by proclaiming a Year of Saint Joseph 

from December 8, 2020, to December 8, 2021. Saint Joseph followed God’s will by 

faithfully caring for and protecting Jesus and the Blessed Mother. Saint Joseph’s 

example reminds us that we are also to care for, protect, and defend the lives of our 

brothers and sisters. During this Respect Life Month, we can become more like 

Saint Joseph by asking ourselves a few questions: Do we realize how precious every 

person is? As we go about our day, do we treat people with respect? How can we 

help those in our society who are struggling to welcome new life? How can we 

reach out to those having a hard time seeing the worth of their own lives? How do 

we reassure those at the end of life who are afraid they are a burden or feel like 

their lives don’t have meaning? When human life is threatened, when our brothers 

and sisters need support in welcoming or embracing life, may we lovingly respond 

with the faithfulness of Saint Joseph. 

Would you like to help at Mass with distributing Communion? We will have a  

20-minute training session for new Eucharistic Ministers after all the Masses this 

weekend, October 9-10. If you would like to be a Eucharistic Minister but cannot 

attend the training session on October 9 or 10, please contact Father John (office 

phone: 651.432.4955 or john.mitchell@stpascals.org) and we can arrange another 

time for your training.  

Thank you for your hospitality last weekend when we hosted the Venezuelan 

Mission 50th Anniversary Celebration and Dinner. Our visiting homilist, Father 

Dennis Dempsey,  spoke to us about the Church’s ministry in Venezuela at 

Jesucristo Resucitado parish in Ciudad Guayana. If you would like to send a gift to 

help the people at the Venezuelan Mission, please write a check payable to “St. 

Pascal Baylon Church” with “Venezuela Mission” in the memo line and bring it to 

church or send it to the parish office. Thank you.  

You are invited to my 25th Priesthood Anniversary Celebration on Sunday, 

October 24 in Brioschi Hall after the 8:45 and 10:30 AM Masses. We will have 

coffee and donuts after the 8:45 AM Mass. After the 10:30 AM Mass, we will have 

an open house-style gathering from 11:30 AM - 2:00 PM with food and beverages, 

visiting, photo memories, and more. All are welcome! 

You are invited to a parish meeting on Thursday, October 28, 6:30 PM in 

Brioschi Hall to discuss options for Father John Ryan Field. From our 2002 

parish building project, we currently owe $3,166,168.61 on our mortgage. At our 

current pace of mortgage payments, it will take approximately 16 more years to 

retire our mortgage. An option to consider is reducing our mortgage by selling the 

2.25 acres of property owned by our parish across White Bear Avenue from our 

church and making an advance payment on our mortgage. This property is known 

as Father John Ryan Field. It has served as a ballfield, school playground, Christmas 

tree lot, a location for dumping excess winter snow from our parking lots and 

sidewalks, and it is currently the location of a small garage for our Men’s Club to 

store various items. As you ponder this option, you can assume the property would 

be put to good use and utilized for something in accord with our values or at least 

not offensive to us or disagreeable to the neighborhood.  

Prayer Intention of Pope Francis for October 2021: Missionary Disciples. We 

pray that every baptized person may be engaged in evangelization, available to the 

mission, by being witnesses of a life that has the flavor of the Gospel.   

God Bless You, 

Father John Mitchell 



Parish Office  

St. Pascal Regional Catholic School 

Parish Councils  

Sacramental Information 

Parish Prayer Line 

Parish Communication 
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